[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Sarah Taylor [mailto:info@swalcliffeparkequestrian.co.uk] 
Sent: 31 December 2018 11:10
To: Bob Neville
Cc:  ; Richard Taylor
Subject: 2019 Calendar of Events
Importance: High

Dear Bob,

Please find attached the dates for 2019. I’m afraid some of them are provisional still but as soon as we know the dates we will confirm them with you.

Kind regards

Richard and Sarah Taylor

